The cold/winter weather is quickly approaching. Please contact Miss Phelps if your child/children are in need of some winter items, such as hats, gloves, snowpants, boots, coats, etc.

## Christmas info -

Every year we try our very hardest to help as many families as we can to have a great Christmas, but we could use your help. If you would like to adopt a family or know of any businesses interested in adopting a family, please contact Miss Phelps or Mrs. Vrable.

We are happy to report...The Bay County
Department of Health and Human Services Pathways
to Potential program (P2P) received a \$1,940 grant
from the Bay County Heathly Youth fund at the Bay
Area Community Foundation (BACF) for truancy
barrier reductions and child incentives, and was also
awarded a \$2,060 grant from the Youth Advisory
Endowment Fund at BACF for truancy barrier
reductions. Both of the grants will be divided
between four P2P schools.

Congrats to our new Student Senate Representatives for the 2018-2019 School-year

### 3rd Grade

Madelynn Hingston Donald Piasecki Gavin Sarnowski Liam Sprunger

## 4th Grade

Anna Heckerthorn Elias Marchand Kaiden Primeau Owen Sheriff

### 5th Grade

Elizabeth Bricker Maddie Dabrowski Isaac Espinoza Aiden Waibel Congrats to Brooke Beauch on winning the MSU vs. U of M raffle!



# CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR OCTOBER PAWSITIVE LEADERS

Peyton Peck - Mrs. Paetz
Lauren Rubís - Mrs. Zacharko
Ava Ayotte - Mrs. Bierlein
Taylin McIntyre - Mrs. Van Tol
Katilyn Daugherty-Barns - Mrs. Beythan
Mike Jiang - Mrs. Taglauer
Gavin Ross - Mrs. Knoll
Nadia Griffith - Mrs. Urso
Travis Trombly - Ms. Badour
Jayd Radomski - Mrs. Luck
Chandler Schalk - Mrs. Schaeff
Haley Janeczek - Mrs. Wilcox
Aiden Waibel - Ms. Dufort
Jon Lebsack - Ms. Hoffman



John C. Maxwell



